RATE SULLIVA

Announcements

Last week progress reports posted in the FOCUS Parent Portal. If you do not have
FOCUS access for your child please go to https://www.leonschools.net/parentportal

Pleases be reminded that students are not permitted to be on campus prior to 7:45am
unless they are supervised by a parent.

If you are dropping your child off for school in the morning, please drive into the drop
off loop. Students are not to be dropped off on Miccosukee Road, this is dangerous
and is causing traffic to back up. In the afternoons, parents must have a tag to pick up
children. This is a friendly reminder that parents may not walk on the parent pick up
line or walk through the parking lot to pick up children. Please adhere to the KSES
best practices to ensure all students are dropped off and picked up in a safe manner.

PTO is hosting Donuts for Grownups on September 19th at 8:00am, students are
invited to bring parents, grandparents or another special grownup to enjoy a sweet
treat before school, please RSVP at https://bit.ly/ksedonuts

Croctoberfest (fall carnival) is coming! We are looking for Volunteers to help make
this years event a success, please sign up at https://bit.ly/crocfest24

9/19 DONUTS FOR
GROWNUPS
8:00-92:00am

10/8 PICTURE DAY

Attendance Reminders
The school day is 8:30am to 2:50pm
Students are not allowed to be on campus until 7:45am, without parent
supervision. All students must be picked up from school by 3:20pm.
All “going home” transportation changes must be communicated with
the front office by 2:00pm; check outs may not occur after 2.15pm. If
you have questions please email yeomanst@leonschools.net .

PTO
Volunteer opportunities
Birthday Shoutouts
Teacher Appreciation
please visit:

www.ksepto.org

General Information
e Breakfast and lunch is free for all students
« Breakfastis served 7:45am to 8:25am

« When checking your child out of school you must have an ID
« Please label all of your child’s belongings

www.leonschools.net

the end of each nine weeks.

e 2024-25 Car tags must be present when picking up at the end of the day

* Please adhere to LCS health and wellness guidelines when your child is sick,

* Lostand found items are located on the front porch and will be donated at




